April/May 2013
Stanford Junior and Infant School

Welcome back to Class K.W.
We hope you have had an enjoyable Spring break and are looking forward to the Summer Term.  The learning programme for your child is summarised below, together with reminders of things that you can do to support your child. We hope you find this useful.




This half term we will be following the topics ‘Famous Five’ which involves finding out about famous people past and present.  Your child may be asked to bring in items to show and display.  If you would like to discuss anything I would be pleased to talk to you.  
                                         Thank you for your continuing support.                

Miss. K. Wilson and Mrs J. Cooke
Water


As the warmer weather is hopefully approaching, your child may need more drinks throughout the day.  Please make sure your child brings still, not flavoured, water in a named plastic bottle with a drinking cap. 





P.E. Kit


P.E. will continue to be held on Monday and Tuesday.  Please ensure that your child has a labeled kit; t-shirt, shorts, and P.E. shoes and plasters to cover earrings.  





Library books


The School library session will remain on alternate Thursdays.





Literacy


We will be continuing the phonics program and developing children’s understanding of nouns, verbs, and adjectives.  Children will have opportunity to apply their phonic skills to their writing, which will include; information text, stories with patterned language and poems.  Children in Year 1 will be developing their use of capital letters and full stops in their own reading and writing.    





Reading  


We recommend spending 10 minutes or so every day listening to your child read and asking some questions about the text.  Please ensure your child has a suitable book bag to carry books home; we aim to change books once a week.  The school continues to have access to the Bug Club where children can read books online.  Books are updated as children read them however, please see me if you are experiencing difficulties accessing the site.  Space Challenge (key words) will continue and children are encouraged to practice these at home.  





Spellings


Reading and spelling words containing the spelling patterns learned during the week will continue before Friday’s spelling test.





Numeracy


We will be continuing to count, read, write and order numbers to 100; revise place value; continue to develop subtraction and find the ‘difference’; use money to 20p and change from 20p; investigate capacity and measuring; learning about moving, turning and direction and whole and half turns.  All children will continue to improve their mental addition and subtraction skills and choose which strategies to use when solving problems.  Playing games and finding opportunities to discuss Numeracy in everyday life – for example: shopping, in the kitchen or garden etc. will all help your child become faster and more accurate with Maths.  








